
We had a fantastic year this year and I am so proud of how well all the children settled into school. They 

worked hard, made lots of friends and had lots of fun!  

Here are just a few of our highlights: 

                                           Our trips to the Botanic Gardens and Albert College Park 

 

  

 

Our St. Patrick’s Day parade and song singing     🎵 

Delighted with our Easter Egg Hunt treasures 



Our favourite role play areas were Santa’s Workshop and our Halloween Potions Lab: 

 

  

 

We loved Art Day and Sport’s Day: 

 

 



Our PJ day was another success where children showcased their coolest and funkiest pyjamas! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Finally, we loved our Pride Parade!          

                   

 

What a fun-filled fantastic year we had! 

Congratulations to all the girls and boys on a 

wonderful start to their journey through GETNS! 

⭐⭐⭐ 


